
THANK YOU 
 

To all families who dropped off 

items for our Super Recyclers 

trailer, thank you! Your support 

through fundraisers like this one 

allows H&S to continue to help 

fund school activities, projects, 

and purchases that fall outside 

of the school budget, like 100 

folding chairs for the gym, new 

cross-country skis and boots, 

and dance crew t-shirts, to 

name a few. 

 

The 2nd Scholastic book fair of 

the year was another success! 

The students purchased almost 

$5000 worth of books. The 

book fair will be open to all 

families at our Carnival on June 

4th. As a reminder, 60% of all 

sales go towards a Scholastic 

fund whereby staff can select 

books and resources for their 

classroom. A huge thank you 

for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMING UP… 

June 4: End of year Carnival 

Join us from 5-7:30pm for a ton 
of animated games, including a 
dunk tank and foam party! Full 
details HERE. 
 
June 11: Staff Lunch 

As a final thank you for their 

hard work and care this past 

school year, H&S is treating BH 

Staff to a catered lunch from 

“Sandwicheria Bossa” followed 

by some sweet treats. 

 

June 13: Grad Ceremony 

Congrats to the graduating 

class of 2025! The students will 

celebrate with a lunch, dance, 

and pool time. 

 

June TBC: School Supplies 

It’s not too early to think about 

ordering next year’s school 

supplies. If you order your 

supplies early with Editions 

Vaudreuil, you can take 

advantage of their “a la carte” 

shopping options, all while 

helping to raise funds for H&S. 

We raised $711 last year. More 

info coming very soon. 

 

Sep 15: AGM & H&S Meeting 

Our AGM & first meeting will 
take place on Monday 
September 15th, 2025, from 5-
6:30pm at the school. We hope 
to see new and familiar faces to 
start off the new school year 
right. 

 

DON’T FORGET 
 
Stock up on those ‘LOVABLE 
LABELS’ for next year’s 
clothing and school supplies. 
H&S receives 20% back on all 
sales. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

As this school year comes to an 

end, H&S would like to extend a 

BIG THANK YOU to Mrs. 

Maurice and Mrs. Lynn for their 

continued support all year long. 

Thanks to Mr. Lag (our loyal 

H&S teacher liaison), to all of 

our amazing Beacon Hill staff, 

and to our dedicated parent 

volunteers.  

On behalf of the entire Home 

and School team, we wish you 

all a happy and restful summer 

break! 
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